
From: Anne Peden [mailto:acpeden07@gmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2013 9:18 AM 
To: Kizer, Theresa 
Subject: Tom Riddle 

June 12, 2013 

Greenville County Council 
301 University Ridge 
Suite 2400 
Greenville, SC 29601 

Dear Members of Greenville County Council, 

I regret to inform County Council that one member of the Greenville County Historical Preservation Commission 
should be removed for non-participation. Tom Riddle has not been in attendance at any meetings for over a 
year. After having personally contacted him several times by email and face-to-face with no attendance, the 
Historic Preservation Commission wishes to fill his seat with someone who will contribute to this valuable work. 
Therefore, HPC requests that County Council replace Tom for the coming year. 

Thank you for your help in this matter. 

Respectfully, 

Anne Peden, Phd. 
Greenville County Historic Preservation Commission, Chairperson 
Fork Shoals Historical Society 
Bonnes Amies Service Club 
Instructional Coach, Greenville Middle School 
Co-Author, Images of America, Fork Shoals 
864-243-3542 Home 
864-355-5623 Office 
864-483-0062 Cell 
acpeden@greenville.k 12.sc.us 
acpeden07@gmail.com 
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